
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Extinguishing Fears, Igniting Knowledge: 
SISC-RCY's Fire Safety Activity 

The Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) - Red Cross Youth (RCY) 
Organization, in coordination with Ms. Jorge Balela and the SISC administration, 
successfully conducted a Fire Extinguisher Activity on February 17th at the College 
Parking Lot. This hands-on training engaged high school and senior high school 
volunteers, empowering them with essential fire safety knowledge and skills. 

The activity addressed the critical need for fire safety awareness and preparedness. 
Recognizing that fires can occur unexpectedly, the SISC-RCY organized this training to 
equip students with the ability to respond effectively in such emergencies. The session 
focused on the proper usage of fire extinguishers, a crucial first line of defense in 
containing small fires and preventing them from spreading. Participants learned about 
different types of fire extinguishers, their appropriate applications, and the P.A.S.S. 
technique (Pull, Aim, Squeeze, Sweep) for effective operation. 

The interactive nature of the activity allowed volunteers to practice using fire 
extinguishers under simulated fire scenarios, building their confidence and competence. 
This practical experience is invaluable in preparing them to react calmly and efficiently 
in real-life situations. The event was a resounding success, fostering a greater 
understanding of fire safety principles within the SISC community. The SISC-RCY 
extends its appreciation to Ms. Balela, the administration, and all the student volunteers 
who contributed to the success of this important initiative. This activity reflects SISC’s 
commitment to creating a safe and prepared learning environment. 

 





 

 


